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OUT18/5763 
 
 
Ms Deana Burn 
Industry Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
By email: deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Burn 
 

Shoalhaven Starches Facility Modification 15 (MP 06_0228 MOD 15) 
Comment on the Environmental Assessment 

I refer to the email of 4 April 2018 to the Department of Industry in respect to the above 
matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Lands & Water and 
Department of Primary Industries. 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
The department has reviewed the modification application and has no objections to the 
proposal. The following recommendations are provided for consideration in the assessment 
of the proposal: 

• Works within waterfront land should be undertaken in accordance with the Guidelines for 
Controlled Activities on Waterfront Land (2012). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Alison Collaros 
A/Manager, Assessment Advice 
20 April 2018 

http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/water-licensing/approvals/controlled-activity
http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/water-licensing/approvals/controlled-activity

